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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/25/2005

From:     Rachel Dean

Comment:
I think that the US Copyright Office should streamline the process of legally using 
"orphan works."  Just because the copyright holder is missing in action, the rest of
the world shouldn't miss out on the wealth of information, art, literature, etc.  
Open up this wealth of resources to be used, and watch the creative good that comes 
from it!  Thanks for letting me voice my opinion.
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